	Payslips On THE WEB

	Manpower’s ’Payslips on the Web” facility will enable you to access your payslip every Wednesday through www.manpower.co.uk rather than wait for the post to arrive; the system will also store previous payslips, which you can print directly from the Internet.

We would like to assure you that every precaution has been taken to ensure that your details are secure.  The system will in fact be safer than payslips by post, as your bank details will not be fully displayed and neither will your address. 

	What do you need to do?

In order to register for this service you will need your e-mail address and your employee number, then follow these simple steps:

· Log onto www.manpower.co.uk and click on the “Payslips on the Web” link on the left-hand side of the screen within the Employee Zone.

· The signing-in screen will appear.

· Click on the “Register” link on the left-hand side of the page.

· Follow the instructions and click on “Register” at the bottom of the page.

· A screen that informs you that your registration has been confirmed will appear and you will receive an email from noreply@manpower.co.uk 

· The email you receive will contain a link that you will need to click on in order to complete your registration.

· Once you have clicked on the link you will receive a message advising you that your email address has been successfully confirmed as registered; you will then be able to sign in.

· Once you have signed in, a screen will then appear that will ask you to confirm acceptance that you will no longer receive payslips through the post.

· Registration is now complete and you will be able to access all your payslips with your sign in details.

If you have any further questions or queries with registering, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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